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Dear Shoreline City Council,
 
I am a resident of Shoreline and I oppose the proposed low barrier shelter.  There’s too many uncertainties with it, it’s proximity to residential homes and
day cares is too close, the nearby Highlands Recreation Center and fields could become a new hangout for the residents and discourage families and children
from going there anymore, and the list goes on and on.
 
Thank you,
Marc Mignogna
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